
 
Memorandum 

  
 
To : Dan porta, City Manager 
From : Chief Frank L. McCann 
Date : October 24, 2022 
Ref : Speed detection permit renewal. 

 

 
The speed detection permit for the City of Cartersville will expire on December 
31, 2022.  This Memorandum is a request that the City Council authorize the 
Mayor to sign all necessary letters and forms relating to the renewal of our 
permit. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


